
VILLAGE OF ESSEX JUNCTION 

BIKE/WALK ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING 

MONDAY, JUNE 10, 2019 AT 6 PM 

LINCOLN HALL 

     AGENDA 

1. Minutes Review.
2. Results of Community Ride;

3. Bike Rack/Crosswalk Markers Purchasing;
4. Rapid Reflective Beacon Plan.
5. Public Input 



VILLAGE OF ESSEX JUNCTION BIKE/WALK ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
MINUTES OF MEETING 

JUNE 10, 2019 

MEMBERS PRESENT: Cathy Shearer, Jeff Frolik, Micah Hagan, Eric Bowker, 
Phoebe Spencer  

1. Call to Order  

Micah called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM.  

2. Minutes Review  

MOTION by Cathy, SECOND by Phoebe to APPROVE the May meeting minutes. 
ALL IN FAVOR.  

3. Discussion re. Various 

In follow up to prior meeting.  Jeff informed UVM that no additional effort was needed 
on their part in terms of the Capstone Design projects.  A Village DropBox folder has 
been set up and Raj will be putting in the reports.  Once that is done, the Committee can 
summarize the key take aways/recommendations for the Trustees. 

4. Discussion re. Results of Community Ride 

Cathy and Jeff rode around the Village on Sunday, June 9th.  A summary document has 
been put in the BWAC DropBox folder.  

Several crosswalk signs are obscured by trees.  Most notably one by ADL and one at the 
corner of West & West St. Extension. 

Crosswalk painting has not yet commenced.  There was a good bit of discussion on 3D 
painting, especially by school and parks.  Maple St Park crosswalks were thought to be a 
good opportunity.  Cathy found info from Medford MA on their use and will be 
contacting them. 

5. Discussion re. Bike Rack/Crosswalk Markers Purchasing 

Three “bike shaped” bike racks from Dero will be purchased if they can be delivered by 
the months end.  Phoebe was going to look for alternative sources should Dero be unable 
to deliver.  Cathy suggested creating FPF post on ideas on where to install.  Committee 
discussed library, fair grounds, schools, and parks as possibilities. 

The repair stand considered for Maple St. Park is not needed as a system has already been 
purchased and is awaiting install. 



The Committee discussed purchasing mid-street crosswalk markers.  Micah indicated 
Public Works has several in storage.  The Committee will work with the Village (via 
Darby) to see about getting some installed.  

The Committee discussed purchasing helmets but learned 30 had just been given away at 
the CHIPS bike swap. 

6. Discussion re. Rapid Reflective Beacon Plan 

The Committee is tasked on developing a comprehensive plan on where flashing 
crosswalk beacons should be placed.  It was unclear to the current Committee members 
what beacons were already installed or were in the process of being installed.  This 
information will be requested from the Village (via Darby) and be put on a map for 
reference. 

7. Various 

There are several trails in the Village that are accessible to the public.  The Committee 
discussed purchasing vertical trail markers from next year’s budget that can be placed at 
their entrance points. 

Priorities for the coming year were discussed.  (1) Siting crosswalk beacons, (2) Bike 
rack placements, (3) Public trail marking, (4) Bike safety event, (5) Other outreach, (6) 
Walk friendly neighborhood application. 

Micah discussed conversations with a potential new Committee member. 

There was no community input. 

Next meeting will be on Monday, July 22nd. 

6. Adjournment  

The meeting was adjourned at 6:50 PM.  

 


